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I am delighted to congratulate you for being selected as the sole 
representatives of the United States at the Third Moscow International 
Solomon Michoels' Art Festival. 

This popular international festival honors the outstanding contributions of 
Solomon Michoels to the world of art and encourages unity through the arts. 

I am delighted that a group from California will be promoting 
understanding, tolerance and good will among nations at this prestigious 
event. On behalf of the people of the Great State of California, I commend 
you for your outstanding contributions to the international community. 

Please accept my best wishes for a successful festival. 

Governor Gray Davis 
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